

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Year 6 End of Year Production – 'Pirates of the Curry Bean' – Monday 15<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> <u>July</u>

You are invited to attend a special performance of 'Pirates of the Curry Bean,' Year 6's end of year production. This fun and interactive musical will be performed on **Monday 15**<sup>th</sup> **July at 1.30pm** and **Tuesday 16**<sup>th</sup> **July** at **5.30pm**. We expect the production to last for approximately 60 minutes. Entry is by ticket only, with priority being given to the families of Year 6 children.

To order your tickets, please click on the link or scan the QR code below by Friday 12th July.



## https://forms.office.com/e/kEMKjpwN8N

Initially, there will be a limit of 3 tickets per Year 6 child, per show, but as in previous years, additional tickets may become available after everyone has placed their order. Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

For your information, Year 6 will be performing a dress rehearsal prior to these dates, to allow younger siblings to watch. Please note that all children watching the evening performance, including older siblings, must be accompanied by an adult and will require a ticket.

## Leavers Service at St Hilda's Church - Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> July

You are also invited to attend a special Year 6 Leavers Service on **Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> July** at **St Hilda's Church.** This will be a special service to celebrate the children's time here at ACE, where the children will share their memories, as well as what they are looking forward to about Secondary School. This will be held at St Hilda's Church starting at 9am. On this day, **we ask that all children are dropped to the church between 8.30am and 8.45am** to be registered. Please note we have adjusted these times slightly from previous communication to allow time for dropping younger siblings at school. We will then walk the children back to school after the service. Please do let us know if you are going to have difficulty dropping your child to St Hilda's Church on this day.

Yours Sincerely,

The Year 6 Team



